

Department of Transportation

Driver and Motor Vehicle Services - DMV 1905 Lana Avenue NE Salem, OR 97314 www.OregonDMV.com

April 25, 2017

Nick Detutshmann Freedomizer Business Services

Dear Mr. Detutshmann:

l am writing to you in response to your recent letter to Oregon Driver and Motor Vehicle-Services regarding statutes Oregon may have in place prohibiting drivers from operating motor vehicles with bare feet.

DMV encourages motorcycle and moped riders to wear boots or shoes high and sturdy enough to cover their ankles and give them support. However, your research is correct. Oregon has no statutes prohibiting drivers from operating any motor vehicle, including but not limited to, cars, trucks and motorcycles with bare feet.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Cassie Bay
Oregon Driver and Motor Vehicle Services
Driver License Policy Program Coordinator
(503) 945-5232

Cassandra.e.bay@odot.state.or.us